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Our nursery (day care) children came out in full superhero mode 

last Friday to help raise awareness for anti-bullying week! 

We also raised £132.42 for Children in Need! 

Well done to all the children and BIG thank you to everyone – 

including parents, who supported such a great cause! 



Magnolia Room 
The children in Magnolia 

room had lots of fun 

playing with Happyland. 

They explored the small 

world people and cars, 

using all of them well and 

sharing all of the 

resources. 

Sand Play in Lilac Room 
Sand play is a sensory experience and is 

open ended play. It develops imaginative 

play and supports language 

development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Lilac room, the children had 

lots of fun playing with sand. They were 

provided with toy wild animals and 

spoons to dig. Some children enjoyed 

sitting and playing together in the sand 

box and some explored with their hands, 

covering their feet with the sand. 
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Acorn and Cherry class  
take a trip to the forest! 
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This week we went on a bear hunt in the forest, and we found a 

bear!!! We think it might have been a baby bear and mummy and 

daddy bear were still sleeping in their cave. We walked through lots of 

squishy, squashy mud! There was a swirling, whirling leaf storm and 

we saw some long grass.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children had a fantastic time on our trip to the forest! Thank you 

to all the parents who volunteered and made it possible for us to go. 

Acorn Class spot a bear in the trees! 

Acorn and Cherry Class get all muddy! 

Cherry Class and their wellies! 


